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1. We have scheduled tours of the Tech Center for prospective students 

from our local schools in January and February.   

 

2. The Health Occupations competition hosted by our own Sherie 

Courchaine is at Bay West on January 9th.  Seventy Tech Center 

students are registered to compete.  There are team events in 

biomedical debate, community awareness, creative problem solving, 

EMT, forensic science, health education and public service 

announcement.  There are many individual events testing student 

public speaking, health knowledge or hands on skills. 

 

3. Many of the other programs also have competitions coming up in the 

next couple of months.  The students are working hard, prepping to 

attend. 

 

4. Ashley Rogers, Bay College’s Dual Enrollment coordinator, was at the 

Tech Center on December 13th to assist us with signing students up for 

second semester dual enrollment credits in mechatronics, networking, 

and welding.  It will be good for us to have one go to person at Bay 

College for our Dual Enrollment and Early Middle College students. 

 


